MONTHLY REPORT AUGUST 2025

THE MONTH OF AUGUST IS A BUSY MONTH WE ARE EXCITED TO HAVE KIDS BACK TO SCHOOL.WE HAD TO GET CLASSROOMS READY.WE HAD TO ADD DESK FURNITURE IN SOME ROOMS.WE HAD TO ATTEND SOME OF TRAINING WITH ALL STAFF AT CIVIC CENTER AND SET UP TABLES AND CHAIRS.WE HAD TO SET SOME ROOMS AT ANNEX FOR DIFFERENT DEPARMENTS LIKE REGISTRATION, ID TAGS, ACE, BUS ROUTE. WE HAD TO GET READY FOR COMMUNITY PEPRALLY, OPEN HOUSE MEET THE TEACHER. THE FIRST WEEK ALL CUSTODIANS HELPED IN THEIR BUILDING HELPING STUDENTS HOW TO GET AROUND TO DIFFERENT LOCATIONS. HELP AS NEEDED. WE HELP MR. VILLAREAL TO MOVE REFREGERATOR TO THE TEACHER LOUNGE.WE CLEANED WARFHOUSE THROWING FURNITURE TO DUMPSTER THAT WAS NO GOOD AND OTHER FURNITURE THAT WAS GOOD WE STORAGED IT. WE MOVE STUFF TO LIFE SKILL FOR HIGH SCHOOL.WE ARE STAYING BUSY AND HELPING EACH OTHER AS WE NEED IT.

THANK YOU

CUSTODIAL MANAGER

IMFLDA VFLA